STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY ano MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
HOBBS DISTRICT OFFICE
July 17, 1984
TONEY ANAYA POST OFFICE BOX 1980

GOVEANOR HOBBS, NEW MEXICO 88240
(505) 383-6161

Mr. Mark B. Murphy, Vice-President
Murphy Operating Corporation

P. 0. Drawer 2648

Roswell, New Mexico 88201

Re: Todd Lower San Andres Unit Sec. 36

Well No. 5, Unit E, 36, T-7-S, R-35-E
Roosevelt County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Murphy:

After reviewing your letter of July 13th addressed to Melba Carpenter

of this office, and Sun's letter of June 1, 1982, it is still our opinion
that it will be necessary for you to have the communication in this well-
bore approved by obtaining a downhole commingling order.

Please make this application at the earliest possible date in accordance
with Division Rule 303-C. As specified in that rule, the application
must be submitted in duplicate to the Santa Fe office of the 0il Conserva-
tion Division with a copy to the District office, which in this case is
the Hobbs office.

Your early attention to this matter will be appreciated.

Yours very truly,

0IL ONSERVATION_DIVISION

/4&Zf7/ 7
Jerry SeXton

Supervisor, District 1
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